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2014 HOLIDAY  
SCHEDULE 

(Landfill, Transfer  
Station, and Recycling  

Center CLOSED) 
Thanksgiving Day:   
Thursday, November 27, 
2014 
 Christmas Day: 
Thursday, December 25, 
2014 

Single Stream 
Recycling: 
Update 

2 

PLEASE JOIN US  
for our ANNUAL  
CUSTOMER  

APPRECIATION DAYS 

    LANDFILL 
Wednesday,  

September 24, 
2014 

 
Lunch will be served 
from 10:00 am—2:00 
pm.  This year our 
customers will be 
treated to Barbecue 
Chicken, macaroni & 
cheese, beans, a 
drink, and PIE.   

DRAWINGS 
FOR DOOR 
PRIZES AT 

BOTH  
LOCATIONs 

ON THE DAY 
OF THE 

EVENT!!!!!! 

TRANSFER  
STATION 

Wednesday,  
October 1, 2014 

 
Breakfast/lunch will 
be served from 8:30 
am—12:00 pm.   
We’ll start with 
breakfast sandwiches 
and switch to ham-
burgers and hotdogs 
for lunch.  

TRANSFER STATION CUSTOMERS: 
     Recently we’ve seen a lot of instances of trucks with liquid actively leak-
ing onto the scales at the transfer station.  Not only is this an odor nuisance for 
our customers and employees but it means that your truck is out of compli-
ance with regulations regarding the transportation of waste.  
     The following  Pennsylvania Environmental Protection regulations pertain 
to leaking waste transportation vehicles or containers:  
285.213(a)(1)(iii):  “Collection and transportation equipment shall 
be...constructed to prevent the potential for...leakage…” 
285.213(c):  “Equipment...shall be tested, inspected and maintained by the 
operator to ensure that there is no release or leakage of waste...”  
     Leaking from your waste transportation vehicles is a finable offense from 
both local law enforcement and the Department of Environmental Protection.  
Please assure that all trash hauling trucks comply with all regulations.   

New Transfer Station 
Operator 

Congratulations to Ed 
March who has been 
named as the new Trans-
fer Station operator.  
When you see Ed, his 
face may look familiar to 
you—he started his career 
at the transfer station as a 
transfer trailer driver.  
Please welcome Ed in this 
new 
role.  
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SINGLE STREAM RECYCLING UPDATE 
http://www.lyco.org/Home/ResourceManagementServices/Recycling.aspx 

   The renovations to the recycling facility are nearing completion.  This week the contractor will begin run-
ning the equipment with product to begin fine-tuning the operation.   
   Effective September 1st—we will be accepting single stream recycling at 
no charge!   
   This is first step in moving towards being able to pay for the single stream product.  We will be evaluating 
material and product quality during the most, if not all, of the month of September.   
   Once we are offering payment for single stream material, pricing will be updated on a regular basis based 
on market conditions.  Current pricing will be available on the LCRMS website on the recycling page. (The 
link to the Webpage is the top of this article) 
PLEASE NOTE:  The recycling center is currently not open on Saturdays.   
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